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ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE OF THE COURTS RELEASES NEW CASE VIEW 
APPLICATION 

 
 

The first release of Case View, a new application, was made available today by the Administrative Office of the 

Courts. A dedicated internal team worked to combine case data into a readable and concise format by building an 

application that is both printer and tablet friendly. Case View is accessible from Contexte and Internal 

CourtConnect and will be available in Public CourtConnect in a later release.  Case View is the AOC’s first step 

towards modernizing the state’s court case management system. 

 

Case View provides a user-friendly case summary that is complete and consistent across all AOC applications. 

Data cannot be changed, entered, or deleted from the new case view.   Selecting the Case View option will display 

data currently residing in the Contexte case management system.  

 

More details about the AOC’s modernization initiatives as well as additional information about the Case View 

application can be found in our online dashboard at www.arcourts.gov/modernization.  

 

http://www.arcourts.gov/modernization

